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We invite all affiliates to submit impact statements for potential inclusion in 
the 2020 NEAFCS Impact Statements! These statements are used widely to 
show what our programs accomplish nationwide. Now is the time to begin 
gathering your stories, photos, and quotes!   

Each state is encouraged to submit one to three high-impact programs in 
one or more program/subject areas. In 2019, we added a new category: 
disaster education. Click on the “Public Affairs” tab and the “Education” 
section of the NEAFCS website to review tips about writing powerful impact 
statements. Check out the “share your story” worksheet to help with 
planning. We encourage the submission of high-resolution photos. And 

short quotes from program participants. The review committee looks forward to reading about the 
impacts your programs have made in the past year.   

 


